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It has been a busy week and there have been poppies everywhere! There have been lots of lovely comments
about our commemorative art work. We feel it is a fitting tribute to military families past and present who serve our
country. The children showed their respects during the 2 minute silence yesterday.We will also be placing a wreath
on the war memorial on Sunday on behalf of our school.
SCHOOL CORRESPONDENCE
Thank you to those parents who shared their views about the amount of school correspondence sent out. There
are two schools of thought and we do try to ensure that we meet your needs in terms of keeping you up to date
and informed about key school issues without overloading you. In order to streamline this a little we will be
reducing our newsletters. If you would like more regular insights into school life our twitter posts tell the full story. If
you do not have a twitter account you can view these on the right hand side of our website landing page.
CLOSURE OF PRESCHOOL PROVISION
Unfortunately it has been necessary to close our provision until Thursday 18th November. This is due to staff
illness. The children are of the age when they need the support of known and trusted adults and we are currently
unable to provide this.
PARKING
Please can we ask that parents and carers do not use Forest Court as an overflow car park. There have been
complaints that cars are using it as a turning circle, parking in the bays and even parking in the ambulance bay.
GOOD LUCK TO OUR DANCE TEAM!
I was delighted to be invited to watch the dance teams work last night when they performed for their first audience.
The piece is fabulous, showing amazing team work and dedication to learning the
piece in a short number of weeks. They are very excited to be performing this
weekend and I am sure the parents who are attending will love       their work! Break a
leg girls and shine like the stars you are!

Best wishes
Donna Bedford

DON’T FORGET
Odd socks to start anti bullying week on Monday
Training day on Friday so no children in school


